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I oppose HB 2548.  97% of Oregon farms are family owned & they need to be the 

ONLY authority in dictating worker pay.  If their workers don't like it, they can go find 

another place to work.  It would be akin to our government telling Nike how much 

they can pay all of their employees. 

 

PS--On a related note, having such a high minimum wage in Oregon, my eldest son 

CAN'T find a part-time job because they starting wage is way too high.  If a young 

person wants a job, why can't they work for $10/hr? 

 

Thanks for listening, Ben 


